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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

19.           Favor Ana R Arias

Daria  Brooks While Supervisor Hahn’s motion is admirable, why is it that there is more 
concern for the welfare of illegal RV dwellers  than the residents surrounding 
these derelict oil wells? We have been calling for more RV parks for such 
vehicles for nearly a decade, but placing them on disused oil well land only 
guarantees future lawsuits against the County for the inevitable health issues 
this will bring. There are thousands of square miles worth of empty land in 
L.A. County upon which those RVs can be directed away from our 
homes—uncontaminated land that has not been tainted by oil wells. There 
are also existing RV parks to which they should have been directed long ago. 
Please do not create a problem for which future generations of tax payers will 
be forced to pay. 
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